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SEAFRONT SCOOP 
 
KARENõS CATCH UP 
      

Dear Parents, 

 

A big congratulations to everyone involved in the Basketball held at our school over the 
last two weeks.  As a fundraising activity we raised over $1600 from both days which was 
amazing, especially as this was a result of everyoneõs hard work baking goodies and 
volunteering their time. This was a great team effort, well done to all. 

 

Congratulations to the students who participated and also the teachers and parents who 
coached and trained them.  Also thank you to the students who helped on the days. 

 

A huge congratulations to the Grade 5/6 girls team who won all their games and go in to 
the next level. I know you will do a great job, continue to do your best and display great 
sports skills.   

 

I am so proud of our students, and our community at all events and especially when it is 
held at our school. I always get wonderful comments from visiting schools about the 
smooth running of the day, how our children always make people feel welcome to our 
school and how our children are always great sports regardless of winning or losing.           
A job well done! 

 

Have a great week, 

 

Karen 
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SEPTEMBER 

Tues 4th  School Council 

Tues 11th Open Night 

Fri 14th  Pub Raffle 

Fri 21st   End Term 3 

  2.30 dismissal 

 

OCTOBER 

Mon 8th  Start Term 4 

Fri 12th  Pub Raffle 

Tue 23rd School Council 

Fri 26th  District Softball 

 

NOVEMBER 

Mon 5th  Pupil Free Day 

Tue 6th  Melb. Cup Holiday 

Fri 9th  Pub Raffle 

Tue 20th School Council 

 

DECEMBER 

Fri 7th  Pub Raffle 

Tue 11th School Council 

Fri 21st  End Term 4 

  Carols by  
  Candlelight 

 

 

Ph 5678 5354    

Email: 

san.remo.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au       

Web:    

 

www.san- remo- ps.vic.edu.au 

OSHC. Ph: 0459 724 685  

 

 

For all payments: Bendigo Bank 

BSB: 633 000      

Acc #: 161 124 292     
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GRADE 5/6 INTERSCHOOL BASKETBALL 
It was another successful day for our school community at the Grade 5/6 Interschool Basketball 
Competition held last Friday. Hosting teams from Cowes, Bass, Newhaven Primary and Newhaven 
College, the day was a huge success. With a great result from the Cake Stall, parents coming to cheer 
on our teams and our younger students coming along throughout the day to show their enthusiasm and 
support, a great atmosphere was created.  

Our boys played together well as a team, winning one game and being defeated in another game by one 
point on the buzzer. A roller coaster of a game, which had all the spectators eagerly watching with 
crossed fingers. The cheering from the Prep students was loud and encouraged our boys to dig deep and 
drive to the basket. Congratulations boys on your determination and teamwork.  

The girls team won all of their games with all of their training paying off. Thank you to Sid, Mark, Tony 
and everyone else who helped. 

Mr Taylor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RUNNING CLUB                                          

Running Club will be on each Wednesday! Please meet      outside the staf-
froom  at 8am. 

Thanks, Ms. Baxter.
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Please remember our safest and preferred parking area for student drop off or pick up is at 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL BANKING DETAILS & EFTPOS FACILITIES

Please note that all payments to the school (including OHSC) are now to be made to our new Bendigo Bank Account.

Account Name: San Remo Primary School

BSB: 633 000

We also have an EFTPOS facility (EFT/ Visa/ Mastercard) in the office for ALL payments. The Minimum amount is $10 
per transaction. We hope that this will help with the ease of making payments to the school.

**All Out of School Care payments MUST be made to the office**

BREAKFAST CLUB 

Just a reminder that there Breakfast Club is on each Tuesday from 8:20-8:50am. 
We hope to see you there! If you can help please let the office or Jo know.   
Thank you. 

WORKERS OF THE WEEK  

Week Ending 10th August  

PW Zoe for being such a good helper during our ôGuess my Numberõ game. 

1H Ruby M for always looking out for your friends. 

1/2 A Phoenix for making such a smooth transition to his new class and always contributing his 
ideas generously. 

3/4 MH Hope for using deeper thinking to write a clear summary during guided reading groups. 

3/4 T Richie for attacking his maths enthusiasm. 

5/6 SH Eden for sustained excellence in all aspects of her schooling! 

5/6 G Noah for volunteering to do important jobs without being asked. 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjOrKOl-tncAhVIT7wKHd3ZBbgQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Ftrinity-pri.com%2Fbreakfast-club%2F&psig=AOvVaw2qeY4F-6T-tdwovlBtNGQI&ust=1533696853760479


 

PAGE 4 

 

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

COMPASS APP 

Just a reminder that you can downland the Compass App on your 
smart phone. Please select òopen in browseró on the menu. You 
will then be able to   access all of the functions that are available 
on the desk top       
version. If you have 
any issues with       
Compass functionality 
please see the office. 

COFFEE JARS 

The Fundraising Committee are looking for 
donation of Moccona Coffee Jars with 
lids. Please 
drop any       
donations off 
at the office.       

Thank you. 

FIREWOOD 

Firewood for sale—Mixed species (gum and sheoak). 
Dry, split and ready to go. 

$120 for a 6 x 4 trailer load delivered. 

Contact: Peter Cleeland 0452 410 064 

2018 PUB RAFFLE 
 
We are expecting each grade to take responsibility for one Pub Raffle night for the remainder of the year. Each grade 
will provide four volunteers to collect the raffle bag from the office, sell raffle tickets, draw a winner and then return 
proceeds the following Monday. A committee member will organise the purchase and delivery of the meat trays. 
The roster is: 

 
 
The Pub Raffle is a significant fundraiser for the School, generating around $2000 per year; yet, we are regularly     
struggling to find volunteers to sell raffle tickets. This year the money we raise will go directly towards upgrading and 
replacing our childrenõs school yard play equipment. 
 
If we keep cancelling our Schoolõs raffle night due to lack of volunteers, we will lose our involvement in this fundraising 
activity altogether.  Newhaven Primary School has already jumped on board, getting a monthly raffle spot, and there are 
plenty of other community groups who would love to take ours. 
 
If you are available, please let the office or your childõs teacher know.  Get in early and organise a meal and drink           
afterwards with friends, family or other parents.  
 

THANK YOU  

 Date (5:45pm-7:15pm) Grade Responsible 

14th September 5/6 Steel and 5/6 Gifford 

12th October 3/4 Manning and 3/4 Taylor 

9th November 1/2 Axford and 1 Hutchinson 

7th December All Grades 

LUNCH ORDER HELPER 

We are in need of a Lunch Order Helper on the     
following Fridays: 

¶ 7th / 24th / 31st August 

 

Please let the office know if you can help. 

Thank you. 

 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwi3gI2BzbTcAhXHgLwKHWQfBoEQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fpngtree.com%2Ffreepng%2Fthree-is-split-wood_2777167.html&psig=AOvVaw2MVBtimra1kY0_85yS7-4m&ust=15324139
http://olqany.org/parent_center/lunch_order_form
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PARENT OPINION SURVEY 
 

WE WANT OUR PARENTS TO TELL US WHAT THEY THINK!  
 
 
Our school is conducting a survey to find out what parents think of our school. The Parent Opinion Survey is an 
annual survey offered by the Department of Education and Training that is conducted amongst a sample of          
randomly selected parents. It is designed to assist schools in gaining an understanding of parentsõ perceptions of 
school climate, student behaviour and student engagement. Our school will use the survey results to help inform 
and direct future school planning and improvement strategies.  
 
Approximately 30 per cent of parents will be invited to participate in this yearõs survey. All responses to the     
survey are anonymous. This year the Parent Opinion Survey will be conducted from Monday 23rd July to Sunday 
26th August. 
 
The survey will be conducted online, only takes 10- 15 minutes to complete,  and can be accessed at any       
convenient time within the fieldwork period on desktop computers, laptops, tablets or smartphones. The online sur-
vey will be available in a range of languages other than English. These include: Arabic, Vietnamese, Mandarin, Chin 
(hakha), Hindi, Japanese, Somali, Turkish, Punjabi and Greek. 
 
The survey results will be reported back to the school at the end of September.  These results will be presented 
to School Council at their next meeting.  Last year the Parent Opinion Survey at San Remo PS showed that 86% of 
parents felt that Overall they are satisfied with our school; 87% of parents felt that Parent Participation and in-
volvement was good; 81% of parents that SRPS created opportunities for children to build their confidence and 
86% of parents said that we have a high expectation for success.  It also showed that we need to work on giving 
you an understanding of how your child is assessed, with 62% of parents saying they understood this. Last year we 
used the survey results to plan to give parents more information on how to access our online assessment portal – 
Compass.  We are also planning to give you more updates in the newsletter to continue to support you in this area. 
 
Please speak to your childõs teacher if you would like more information. 

SCHOOL  

TIMETABLE          

 

MON                                                                      
Music program                                                                  
Student banking                                                     
3pm Assembly 

TUE 

Music program & band 

WED                                            
Gr 5 & 6 Library                  
Gr 5 & 6 PE                                                                                     
Gr 3 & 4 Art                                         
Sushi orders 

THUR                                                 
Gr P, 1, 2 & 5,6 Art                                        
Gr P,1,2 & 3,4 PE                                              
MARC Library                         
Gr P– 4                        

FRI                                                  
Lunch orders                                                   

 

 

Open for VIEWING on  

MON & FRI  

8.45am- 9am  (not 
open in the afternoon)                           
WED Closed 

TUE & THUR 

8:45am– 9am  &      
3.30pm- 3:50pm              

PURCHASES:          
Uniform orders can be 
placed at anytime by 
dropping it in the box 
in the school office 
with payment.  

CAR PARKING 

PARKING—DROP OFF AND PICK UP 

Please remember our safest and preferred parking 
area for student drop off or pick up is at the top 
of Wynne Ave in front of the 
Recreation Centre.   

Please do NOT park in or 
walk through the staff 
car park to drop off or 
pick up your child.   

This is a huge safety issue with 
not just staff arriving and    
leaving the car park, but also 
with delivery trucks etc using 
the area. 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjMgMC3y7TcAhVFpJQKHXcLAVoQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.myparkingsign.com%2FMPS%2FFaculty_Parking_Signs.aspx&psig=AOvVaw1Srp8WuDctV78TqiUa9B2O&ust=15324135
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Visit bit.ly/kidschat2you for full calendar. 

Contact us Call 1300 4 72673 or email circ@scopeaust.org.au.  
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